FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

CONTACT:  BRUCE CLARK, KANKAKEE COUNTY CLERK
Kankakee County Clerk, Bruce Clark, wishes to remind voters that absentee voting for the 2015 Consolidated Primary is available in the County Clerk’s office. A Democratic Primary will be held for voters in the Village of Bradley and the 1st, 2nd, 5th, 6th and 7th wards in the City of Kankakee.  A Republican Primary will be held for voters in the 3rd ward in the City of Kankakee.   Registered voters in those areas may vote in person at the County Clerk’s office through February 23rd.  To vote by absentee ballot you must be a registered voter.  You will be required to declare your party affiliation at that time.
Early voting for the 2015 Consolidated Primary Election will begin on February 9th  and will continue through February 21st.  Persons who cast a ballot by early voting must present valid and current photo identification, such as an Illinois Drivers License or a State Identification card.

The County Clerk’s office is located at 189 E. Court St., Kankakee.  Office hours are 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday through Friday.  The office will also be open on Saturday, February 14th and Saturday, February 21st from 8:30 a.m. to noon. County offices will be closed on February 12th and February 16th.

If you are unable to come to vote in person at the County Clerk’s office, you may request an absentee ballot by mail by calling the County Clerk’s office at 815-937-2990.   You may also download and print an absentee application online at www.kankakeecountyclerk.com.
